
Hello LHP Homeowners, 
 

They’re here! The 2023 Residence Passes 
(parking stickers) are now ready. You may 
come and get yours at RBCC Reception 
anytime the building is open and you may 
start using your 2023 sticker immediately. 
 

• Maximum 2 stickers per unit are available to unit 
owners. (Cardboard passes are available for any 
extra vehicles.)  

• When you come to get your vehicle pass, we ask that 
you bring for each vehicle: make & model / vehicle 
colour / licence plate number. (If you have it on a 
piece of paper, even better! This prevents difficulties 
trying to be understood through a mask and 
plexiglass.) Having your information ready will make 
the process go much more quickly and smoothly. 

 
Thank you for your co-operation!  
 


